Letter: Grateful for
Ameriprise’s help at B&B

To the community,

In partnership with Feeding America, Ameriprise Financial
Services Inc. advisors and employees participate in the
national day of service by volunteering at events which help
feed the hungry. On Nov. 28, private wealth advisor Richard
Gross and client service manager Elizabeth Palmer from Tahoe’s
Ameriprise Financial Services office sponsored and volunteered
at Bread & Broth’s Monday meal.

Feeding 95 dinner guests, they joined the nationwide effort by
Ameriprise Financial'’s volunteers to feed the one in six in
our nation who struggle with hunger.

“Every year we are humbled to be able to serve,” stated Gross.
“All the volunteers have huge hearts. See you next year.”

Gross and members of his Ameriprise Financial office have been
sponsoring Adopt A Days for the past four years. Bread & Broth
can always count on an Ameriprise dinner sponsorship in
November and look forward to their cheerful and “ready and
willing” attitude when helping at the event.

Bread & Broth would like to recognize and thank Ameriprise
Financial Services for their dedication to utilizing the
firm’s resources and talents to improve the 1lives of
individuals and help build strong communities. Through their
partnership with Bread & Broth, Ameriprise Financial Services
Inc. has taken the opportunity to help people in our community
and provide an example of how corporations can positively
impact the lives of those in need.

To partner with B&B as volunteer, donor or sponsor, visit our
us online.
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